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SCHOOL!

MARCH IS THE TIME OF YEAR THAT
EVERYTHING STARTS TO FLY BY! BE ON
THE LOOK OUT IN THE NEAR FUTURE
FOR DATES FOR HONEYBEE RELAYS,
KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION AND PREK
AWARDS! READ ACROSS AMERICA WEEK
WAS A HUGE SUCCESS! WE HOPE YOUR
CHILD ENJOYED THE WEEK AS MUCH AS
WE DID! HAVE A GREAT SPRING BREAK!
~MRS. SCHWAKE, PRINCIPAL

REMINDER

WE WILL HAVE 5-DAY SCHOOL WEEKS STARTING
THE WEEK OF MARCH 17TH UNTIL THE WEEK OF
APRIL 7TH. 
FRIDAY, APRIL 11TH WE WILL RETURN TO A 4-
DAY SCHEDULE. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

MARCH 20TH

COUNSELOR
CORNER

www.academyisd.net/aecc
www.facebook.com/AcademyECC

MARCH 10-MARCH 14

SPRING BREAK

KONA ICE

5 DAYS WEEKS

MARCH 17-21
MARCH 24-28
MARCH 31-APRIL4


